
         Village of Wolcott 

         Board of Trustees 

         Budget Meeting 

         March 26, 2013 

         6:30 PM 

 

Members Present: Mayor Gary Baker, Trustees Colleen Penta, George Buckalew, Donna 

Graham, Robert Skinner (6:45). 

 

Others Present: Lori Tyler 

 

Mayor Baker called the meeting to order at 6:30 PM. 

 

Preliminary Budget 

Clerk-Treasurer Lori Tyler presented the Preliminary Budget for the Board’s review. 

 

There was discussion on the 2% tax cap. Trustee Penta stated that she has tried to contact 

the Office of the State Comptroller in regards to training provided on the 2% tax cap as 

the Board does not have a clear view on this matter. Ms. Tyler stated that this training 

would be beneficial to her as well. 

 

Trustee Penta made the motion to set the Public Hearing to adopt the 2013-2014 budget 

on April 9, 2013 at 6:30 PM. Trustee Buckalew seconded the motion. All voted in favor. 

 

Trustee Penta made the motion to adjourn at 7:00 PM. Trustee Skinner seconded the 

motion. All voted in favor. 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Lori A. Tyler 

Clerk-Treasurer 


